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Mr G Stanley, Headteacher 

Tuesday 23rd September 2025 
 

 
Dear Parents and Carers 
 
I am pleased to be re-starting choir from next week (Tuesday 30th September) at 8:05am. 
 
Choir is open to all year groups and is completely free of charge. Children do not need any prior singing 
experience, and it is a lovely opportunity to come together and sing music in a range of styles and from a 
variety of cultures. Throughout the year, we go and sing in some lovely venues, including St Joseph's care 
home, St. Peter and St. Paul's Church, Goldfield Infants' and Nursery school, Bishop Wood school fairs and 
Tring community events.  
 
Children need to be dropped no earlier than 8am by the side gate (near y6) at the Frogmore Street 
entrance of school. They must remain with their adult until the side gate is opened, please. Children will 
be released from choir straight to their classroom at 8:35am. If children attend breakfast club, please 
ensure that they are dropped by 7:45am in order to give them enough time to eat before they come. 
 
Please sign your child up on School Gateway no later than Monday 29th September. 
 
 
 
Kind Regards, 
Katie Smart – Music Co-ordinator 
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